

Left to right: Yaden, Gamble, Zellar, Kirsch, Burr, Roberts, Duke, C.

The Dramatics Club was formed last year by the cadets who made the presentation of "Dear Son" possible. This year there was no play, but the club members were reluctant to disband the organization.

There were, however, the Sunday afternoon Concerts, which gave some of the members a chance to strut their stuff. The short skits presented on these programs showed the rare dramatic ability that these boys possessed. We're glad they did not disband.

DRAMATICS CLUB

